
To whom it may concern, 
As a resident of Enfield borough as well as a Medical Practitioner in a busy East London 
Hospital, I am concerned about the deliberate and wilful destruction of our green belt and 
the implications that will have for air quality for Enfield's residents and London in 
general. 
In particular,  I raise objections to policy SP PL10 Chase Park. This is based on planning 
grounds in terms of the high quality of the landscape and countryside and its contribution 
to the character and identity of the area. 
In regards to availability of spaces for exercise,  the Merryhills way is significant. It is a 
public right of way and important  for exercise and wellbeing. 
The likelihood is that car ownership will be very high, leading to decrease in air quality, 
increase in prevalence of asthma, bronchitis and other respiratory afflictions.  We already 
have poor hospital provision for the current population.
Finally, I also object to the site SA45 Land east of Junction 24 (proposed for warehousing) 
because of the industrialisation of a green gateway to the Borough. 


